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DATE: February 9, 2023 
 
TO: ALS Providers 

From: Yolo County EMS Agency 

Subject: ALS Updates Class 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Effective immediately, YEMSA ALS Update Classes are suspended pending the roll-out of a new annual 

ALS Updates Class. Any paramedic needing the ALS Update class for reaccreditation will have that 

requirement waived until the annual class is held.  

 

Moving forward, to maintain accreditation in Yolo County, all paramedics will be required to attend an 

annual YEMSA ALS Updates Class that will cover protocol updates, skills refreshers, and other training 

as needed. Continuing Education Units will be issued and attendance at these annual classes will meet 

the Yolo County accreditation renewal requirements.  

 

Dates and locations of classes will be released soon. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Megan Rizzo at (530) 490-3962 or 
megan.rizzo@yolocounty.org  
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